
 
 
 

27th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Request for Assistance 
 

Sadly, a number of our neighbours are experiencing difficulty leaving/accessing their properties at the beginning 
and end of the school day. This is due to a number of inconsiderate and illegally parked vehicles which is 
damaging to the relationships we have with our neighbours and so I am writing to you to request your assistance. 

 
Please can I ask that you do not park on the grass verges or footpaths opposite the school as this is: 

 
• dangerous to our students and members of the public using the paths; 
• damaging the grass verges and paths; 
• causing congestion and difficulty for other road users. 

 
Whilst it is always disappointing to receive emails of complaint from our neighbours and this is a small proportion 
of drivers, we feel that we must bring this to your attention. 

 
Many thanks for your cooperation. 

Kind regards 

 
 

Danny Edwards 
Headteacher 
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